
Preston Luitweiler
2 Woodmont Court

Schwenksville, PA 19473

January 25, 2021

New Jersey Board of Public Utilities
44 S Clinton Ave, #350
Trenton, NJ 08609

Subject: Zero Emission Certificate Application - PSEG Nuclear

Dear BPU Commissioners:

In my capacity as Chief Environmental Officer for Aqua America (now Essential
utilities), I was responsible for water quality and environmental compliance for
many water facilities in multiple states, including New Jersey. I helped put together
Aqua’s first Sustainability Report to shareholders. I retired from Aqua in 2013.

I am also an officer on the board of the Water Resources Association fo the Delaware
River Basin and a member of the board of the Drexel University Institute for Energy
and the Environment.

Seeing the impacts (extreme weather, sea level rise and others) of climate change on
New Jersey and around the world, I am convinced that good energy policy is critical
to tackling the existential threat we face locally and worldwide from exploitation of
fossil fuels and carbon emissions.

PSEG Nuclear provides about 40% of the electricity generated in New Jersey, and
90% of the carbon-free power at a fraction of the cost to ratepayers of renewable
power generation.

The NJ BPU can do its part by renewing the ZECs for PSE6 Nuclear.

Sincerely,

Preston Luitweiler


